
 

The Garwood Foundation’s Certificate of Recognition for Volunteering 

 

The trustees and management of The Garwood Foundation were delighted that 

two staff members from Bramley Hill Day Centre, part of The Garwood 

Foundation, received Certificates of Recognition from Councillor Humayun Kabir, 

Mayor of Croydon 2019 -2020, for the volunteering work carried out by The 

Garwood Foundation during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

The former Mayor thanked The Garwood Foundation for their hard work, 

compassion, commitment, and sheer dedication to go above and beyond 

throughout this crisis. 

 

            

  


